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       NEWSLETTER – January 2019
Dear Parents,
Welcome back and we hope you all had a lovely break. We have invested in a new Early Years children’s online/ app called tapestry which allow parents to also see what your child does in club and share info from home. It would be lovely if parents of early years children could support this by downloading the app and up loading some stuff they do at home. They are developing nicely, please feel free to ask staff for more details, and discuss any issues you may have with their key worker. 
We will be once again be running holiday club for the following holidays. For February half term Monday 18th till Friday 22nd For Easter it is Monday 15th April till Thursday 18th April and Tuesday 23rd April till  Friday 26th April. May Tuesday 28th May till Friday 31st May. Summer Monday 22nd July till Friday 23rd August usual fun activities and indoor and outdoor free flow play. Cost is £20.00 per day bring packed lunch midmorning snack included 9 am till 5.30 pm with the option of breakfast club extra charge. Now taking booking. 
Unfortunately, we have to inform you that from Monday 1st April 2019, our prices will increase to £6.00 for breakfast club and £8.50 for After-school club.  This decision was not taken lightly and is due to ever-increasing staffing cost and general cost of living.
Please be aware, parents must hand their child over to a member of staff when they come to Club, and not just send them.Helping Hands recognises the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all our children taking part in activities and in accordance with our child protection policy and GDPR, we will not permit photographs or videos to be taken without the consent of the parents/carers and children.  As we develop our Website,and Instagram we may take and use photos of the children enjoying their activities .Please inform staff if you don’t consent. 
           As you are aware, we have an open door policy and should you have and queries

           Please don’t hesitate to contact us.                                              
          Thanks again for your continued support,
Yours sincerely, 
Samantha Kolar 


Michelle Kirwan
Tel: 

07904942281 / 07737535967 / 07806774275

E-mail: 
helpinghands.childcare@hotmail.com
Helping Hands








PAGE  
1

